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I'm hoping that Southern Airways is able to keep servicing the Altoona area. The direct flights from Baltimore to
Altoona are a lifesaver for us, allowing elderly relatives who are no longer able to drive long distances to feel
independent while still being able to visit family in central PA.

I fully support Southern Airways and the Altoona airport.

Thanks you,

Karen Aubuchon


